
Medicare Newsletter 
April 2018 

 
 

 
Reading your Medicare Summary Notice (MSN) 

If you have Original Medicare, you typically receive an MSN from Medicare 

every three months. Your MSN is not a bill. To understand your MSN: 

 Read the definitions and descriptions of services carefully. 

 Check the notes section. This is where Medicare may 

further explain  its payment decisions or give you other 

important information. 

 If a service you received is not covered, you should appeal. 

Instructions and deadlines regarding appeals will be on the final 

page of your MSN, titled “How to Handle Denied Claims or File an 

Appeal.” 

 If you are unsure of anything on your MSN, or if you lose an 

MSN or need  a duplicate copy call 1-800-MEDICARE or visit 

www.mymedicare.gov. 

 

      This is what one section of your MSN might look like: 

 

 

 
 

Additional 
Resources 
 
To schedule an 

appointment with a 

Medicare Specialist: 
 

Call 

866-448-0160 or email 

medicare@connexioninsurance.com

 
 
 

866 448-0160 |  www.medicareconnexion.com |  medicare@connexioninsurance.com 

http://www.mymedicare.gov/
mailto:medicare@connexioninsurance.com
http://www.medicareconnexion.com/
mailto:medicare@connexioninsurance.com


 

Medicare Newsletter 
April 2018 

 

 

Reading your Explanation of Benefits (EOB): 

If you have a Medicare Advantage plan or a Part D prescription drug plan, you 

typically receive an EOB from your plan each month. Your EOB is not a bill. 

Although each insurance plan has its own format for an EOB, there is certain 

information that must be included in each notice. To understand your EOB: 

 Read the information and the services listed in the notice carefully. 

 Check the notes section, including any footnotes. This is where the plan may 

explain its payment decisions. 

 If a service you received is not covered, you should appeal. 

Instructions on appealing the plan’s decision are listed at the end of 

the EOB. You can also contact your State Health Insurance 

Assistance Program (SHIP) to for help making an appeal. To find your 

local SHIP, call 877-839-2675 or visit www.shiptacenter.org. 

 If you are unsure of anything on your EOB, call your insurance plan 

using  the phone number on the back of your plan insurance card. 

 
Call your Medicare Advantage Plan or Part D prescription drug plan if you have any 

questions or if you need a new copy of your EOB. 

 

New Medicare cards are coming! 

 From April 2018 to April 2019, every 

Medicare beneficiary will receive a new 

Medicare card with a new Medicare number 

 Your new Medicare number will not be 

based on your Social Security number 

 As long as Social Security has your up-to- 

date address, you don’t need to do anything 

to get your new card  

 Once you get it, keep it safe and bring it to 

your providers so they can begin using it to 

bill Medicare 

Additional 
Resources 
 
To schedule an 

appointment with a 

Medicare Specialist: 
 

Call 

866-448-0160 or email 

medicare@connexioninsurance.com
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